
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                             August 9, 2021 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at  6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Andy Potter, Jim Franz, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: June Ruhland 
 
Public Input:  June was wondering if the Township could do anything about her taxes going up. There was discussion 
about the Open Book and Board of Review being done already in July so she was advised to call the Assessor. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the July meeting.  Jim Franz  made a motion to accept the minutes as being read. 
Seconded  by Andy Potter.  Motion carried. 
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer report.  A motion was made by Jim Franz to approve the treasurer’s report as being read.   
Andy Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: The board reviewed a new home permit for Eric Lovegreen, new shed permit for Daniel and Mary Wagner, and 
Operator permit for Faye Coleman-Raymer.  After further review, Jim approved all permits as presented pending Daniel 
and Mary send driveway/fire number permit to Clerk. 
 
Old Business:  Speed limit signs have been posted on a few roads now. 
Road Closing – Miller Ct. – will continue to maintain for now. 
 
New Business:  Cory signed a contract with LaValle Telephone for the Broadband  Project that will be going through our 
Township which will paid for using a portion of the ARPA funds. 
Theresa Scott will be doing the Thursday recycling duties but we are still needing someone for Saturday. 
 
 
Highway Maintenance:  Board approve the purchase of  jack stands and  a hydraulic jack for shop maintenance. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jim Franz made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Andy 
Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 P.M. was made by Jim Franz.  Seconded by Andy Potter.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk 
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


